
 
 

Township of Wellington North 
GROUND WATER MODELLING 
Request for Proposal (RFP 2025-007) 
 
ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 
This addendum has been issued to revise the tender package as follows: 
The following questions have been received.  Answers / Clarification follow each question: 
 
Question 1: 
In additional to the approved municipal capital budgets, has provincial funding been secured for this 
project?  
 
Answer / Clarification 1: 
Provincial funding has been allocated to the respective Source Protection Authorities to assist with 
groundwater modelling in the Township of Mapleton, Town of Minto and Township of Wellington 
North.  The funding is part of technical work funding from the Ontario Ministry of the Environment, 
Conservation and Parks to support source water protection work in the Province.  The amounts 
allocated for Town of Minto is $80,000.  The amount allocated for the Township of Mapleton and 
Township of Wellington North is shared with one other municipality.  The total amount of that allocation 
is $175,000, however, the exact division is to be determined. 
 
Township of Wellington North will include Ground Water Modelling for Mount Forest as part of their 
2026 Capital Project and as such this item has been marked provisional within the RFP. 
 
 
 
 
Addendum #2 Issued: September 12, 2025 
 
 
This addendum shall form part of the contract documents.  The tenderer shall sign the addendum and 
shall submit this addendum in the same envelope as their tender.  The tenderer shall acknowledge 
receipt of this tender on the Form of Proposal. 
 
 
Signature         
 
 
Company         


